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Children, Young People & Family Support Scrutiny Committee 

Actions update for meeting on 9th March 2015 

 

Action  Minutes Update  R
A
G 

2014 City-Wide Attainment Outcomes in Schools and 
Academies 
6.5 (c) The committee; requests that arrangements be made for the 
establishment of a small sub-group, comprising Members of the 
Committee, to look in more detail at gaps in performance in 
connection with the attainment and progress of vulnerable learners 
in 2014, and to report back to the January 2015 meeting on their 
findings. 
 

17th 

November  
This meeting involved Cllr Gill Furniss, Cllr Diana Stimely 
and Jules Jones and was held on 2/2/2015.  Feedback 
will be given at the next Scrutiny Committee meeting on 
9th March.  

 

Assessment of Child Sexual Exploitation Services in Sheffield 
The scrutiny committee agreed to:  
a. Write to the Crown Prosecution Service (copying in Sheffield 

MP’s) in support of the issue highlighted in the assessment that 
continuing work is required with the judiciary system to explain 
the complexities of CSE, to increase the level of knowledge and 
understanding about the complexities of this issue.   

 

15th 
December-
special  

These letters have been sent.   

b. Write to the Health & Wellbeing Board regarding the committee’s 
concerns around a lack of resources and appropriateness of 
services for young people’s health pathways 

 

A letter has been sent to each of the co-chairs of the 
Health & Wellbeing Board.  

 

c. Request specific training in terms of interpretation of figures and 
statistics to assist members in their scrutiny role. This is in line 
with one of the identified areas for development within the 
assessment.  

 

The Policy & Improvement Officer is liaising with 
colleagues to arrange this session which will be held prior 
to the committee considering the CSE reports in the next 
municipal year.  

 

d. Write to staff in the Children, Young People & Families portfolio 
who were involved in the production of the assessment to thank 
them for their dedication and ongoing work 

 

This letter has been sent.   

e. Write to the young people involved in producing the assessment 
to thank them for their involvement  

This letter has been sent.   
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8.2 Building Successful Families Programme – update report  
The Ecorys evaluation report that was circulated stated that a 
further interim report would be available in January 2015. The Policy 
and Improvement Officer will request and circulate a copy of this to 
Members of the Committee.  

26th January 
2015  

This report will be circulated to committee members as 
soon as it is available, this should be within the next 2-3 
weeks.  
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